SCC Meeting Minutes 12/6/24

Discussed Zupas total fundraised. Discussed Papa Murphy's cards fundraising. Letters going out
next week to encourage people to buy during Winter Gala.

Stephanie Clancy requested a record request at the West Jordan Police Department for the
amount of accidents in front of our School. In the last 15 years, there's been 73 total Accidents
near Majestic Elementary School on Redwood Road (from 2009-2024). Out of those accidents,
52 of them were during school days from 6 AM-6:30 PM (When all employees have access-for
custodial and nutrition workers). 13 of those were in the last two years.

Trying to get a crossing guard.

Scott Thomas-Marianne will talk to him to ask if he can put a NO LEFT turn sign up. Ask ifit's
safe to do TWO right TURN lanes. Possibility of adding yellow tall cones or a cement barrier
also.

The Broadcasting team designed the front cover of the Memory Books. Teachers will be taking
pictures for the yearbook. Documenting and they're excited. The ball is rolling. There's a link
you can send to parents where you can upload a variety of photos.

There may be people unaware of the alternate walking routes to school

Attending: Stephanie, Maria, Marianne, Lisa, Brenda, Lisa Dean, Denise, other guests (15 total)
Absent: Amber Zeigler



